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I would like to advise that I believe that the dead have the right to privacy and permission 
for organ donation definitely should NOT be assumed by the government, the medical 
profession or any other than the deceased, in writing, or their next of kin. 
  
The government, despite it's thinking to the contrary, does not own us.  The population is 
not a wrecking yard owned by the government and in place for a ready supply of parts for 
multi national companies to make massive profits from. 
  
What next? Live harvesting of dissidents organs, as China does to the Falun Gong people? 
  
Are we looking at a resurrection of the bone trade and a Burke and O'Hare scenario?  When 
will you start snatching people off the streets? 
  
Donate yourselves in toto now 
  
Gary Powell 
 
 
 
 
 


